House of Commons
Canada

Department of the Sergeant-at-Arms

Ottawa, 9th. September 1926

PERSONAL

Dear Mr. Merriam,

1 thank you very mueh for your letter of the
3rd. inst., with reference theroin'to a paragraph,from
a letter, from the Chairman of the Memorial Committee of
the Canadian National Assoeiation of Trained Nurses, I did
everything possible to help the ladies and consider it a

privelege to do so,

A. W. Merriam Easq.,
Prime Minister's Office,
Ottawa, Ont.,
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